
I support HB2329. the current song is unacceptable and replacing it provides an opportunity to hear the voices of oregonians who 
are often overlooked. our state is full of skilled musicians who should all have the chance to contribute to our state in this important 
and lasting way. this contest would yield a high quality song and provide a chance for civic engagement.


